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Windsor Academy Trust
Privacy Notice for Staff

● In accordance with our legal obligations, we will share information with the Payroll provider, local

authorities, Ofsted and the Department for Education, for example, where we have any

safeguarding concerns.

On occasion, we may need to share information with the police, our legal advisors and our

insurers.

You should contact the Academy’s Data Protection Lead if you have any questions about how we use
your personal information.

WAT has a Data Protection Officer who monitors and advises on the Academy's data protection
compliance.  Their details can be found on the WAT website.
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